
 
 
 
 
 
 

November 4, 2013 
 
 
Mr. Justin Sooper 
ATTN:  Jacob 
Concord Elementary School 
3811 SE Concord Road 
Milwaukie, OR  97267-3999 
 
Dear Jacob: 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter to Chairman Allison Macfarlane concerning your 
questions regarding radioactive material in a bomb.  
 
A response is under preparation which will be forwarded to you shortly. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
/RA/ 

      
Richard J. Laufer 
Acting Secretary of the Commission 
 

 
 
 


